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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Mrs. Heagney Is Swimming The Channel (Almost) 

Mrs. Heagney is swimming the length of the English Channel (in her local pool) for 
Aspire, a spinal injury charity. It's 22 miles, which is 1416 lengths by December. 
She’s done lots of laps so far and is really enjoying it. If you’d like to make a  
donation, you can do so at https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rachael-heagney-

2016-channel-swim-8849 

After School Clubs 

A range of clubs will be starting w/c 26 
September for Years 3-6, including tag 
rugby, netball, colouring, reading, choir 
and Christian group. These will all be 
free of charge. Please look out for the 
separate letter with further details. 

Carshalton Athletic Football Club 

Tickets 

We have been given five parent and 
child tickets for Carshalton Athletic  
Football Club, valid for any fixture. If you 
would like any, or all, of these, please 
drop a note into the school office, stating 
how many tickets you’d like and the 
name and class of your child. For  
information about the club, go to http://
www.carshaltonfc.co.uk  

The tickets were donated by Premier 
Sport and information about them can 
be found at  
http://sport.premier-education.com/ .car 

Words of the Week 

The Words of the Week for next week are: Assurance (Years 2-6) 

  Know (Foundation Stage & Year 1) 

Sutton Young Singers 

Sutton Music Service is launching a brand new choir this term for  
talented and enthusiastic young singers. Sutton Young Singers is  
aimed at boys and girls aged 8 to 13 and will be directed by  
renowned singer and choral director, Emily Murphy. 

Lewis Gibbs, Head of Music Service, commented ‘Sutton Music Service is already 
very well known for our fantastic bands and orchestras, which bring together the 
best young instrumentalists in the area. Our plan is that Sutton Young Singers will 
do the same for children who love to sing, and it’s at the heart of our new singing 
strategy for Sutton. We know that there’s some fantastic work going on in our  
primary and secondary schools to promote singing and our hope is that Sutton 
Young Singers will complement this, giving further opportunities to perform at the 
highest level’. 

Rehearsals will take place on Thursdays from 5.00-6.00pm at St Andrew’s Church, 
Northey Avenue, Cheam SM2 7HF and informal auditions will be arranged for  
anyone interested in getting involved. For more information, please email  
info@suttonmusicservice.org.uk 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rachael-heagney-2016-channel-swim-8849
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rachael-heagney-2016-channel-swim-8849
http://www.carshaltonfc.co.uk
http://www.carshaltonfc.co.uk
http://sport.premier-education.com/
mailto:info@suttonmusicservice.org.uk


Headteacher’s Awards 

Gowtham Jaguar A Great Start to His Reading Journal 

Jamie Badger Great Work With Tens and Ones Place Value 

Rosie Polar Bear Making Potions and Perfumes for Her Project 

Jake Polar Bear Researching Water Use for His Project 

Deya Polar Bear Using Logic To Solve a Coded 100 Square 

Abbie-Mae Wombat Using Logic To Solve a Coded 100 Square 

Kian Wombat Using Logic To Solve a Coded 100 Square 

Gian Polar Bear Using Logic To Solve a Coded 100 Square 

Jaden Wombat Using Logic To Solve a Coded 100 Square 

Courtney Polar Bear Using Logic To Solve a Coded 100 Square 

Rose Kestrel Teamwork To Make An Anderson Shelter Model 

Matilde Kestrel Teamwork To Make An Anderson Shelter Model 

Millie Kestrel Teamwork To Make An Anderson Shelter Model 

Stephen Kestrel Teamwork To Make An Anderson Shelter Model 

Jean-Marie Kestrel Teamwork To Make An Anderson Shelter Model 

Kira-Leigh Panda An Excellent Salt-Dough Model For Homework 

Emily Wombat Researching Bottles For Her 'Potions' Project 

Lucy Jaguar Researching and Making ‘Ancient Egyptian Jewellery’ 

Mariah Panda A Lovely Food Picture for Homework 

Jessica Puffin Writing A Wonderful Persuasive Letter 

Magge Puffin Completing Her Writing Independently and Confidently 
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Useful Information from ParentInfo 

The 5 digital parenting rules that REALLY matter 

http://parentinfo.org/article/the-5-digital-parenting-rules-that-really-matter  

Pokémon Go - a parent's guide 

http://parentinfo.org/article/pok-mon-go-a-parents-guide  

Class attendance - w/c 12th September 2016 

http://parentinfo.org/article/the-5-digital-parenting-rules-that-really-matter
http://parentinfo.org/article/pok-mon-go-a-parents-guide


Further dates are available on our website 

Term Dates 2016-2017 

These are the London Borough of Sutton term dates for the 2016-2017 academic year. Please note that four of the  
INSET days have now been confirmed. One further day is still to be planned. 

w/c 24th October 2016 - Half term holiday (one week) w/c 13th February 2017 - Half term holiday (one week) 

Monday 31st October 2016 - INSET Day - school closed Friday 31st March 2017 - Break up for Easter 

Tuesday 1st November 2016 - Children return to school Tuesday 18th April 2017 - INSET Day - school closed 

Wednesday 21st December 2016 - Break up for Christmas Wednesday 19th April 2017  - Children return to school 

Tuesday 3rd January 2017 - INSET Day - school closed w/c 29th May 2017 - Half term holiday (one week) 

Wednesday 4th January 2017 - Children return to school Friday 21st July 2017 - Break up for Summer 

Dates for your diary 
 

Tuesday 4th October ........................ Badger Class “Farm to Fork” at Tesco 

Tuesday 11th October ...................... Panda Class “Farm to Fork” at Tesco 

Monday 17th October ....................... School Photographer (individual portraits) 

Wednesday 19th October ................. Harvest Festival 

Friday 21st October .......................... Break up for half term holiday (one week)  

Monday 31st October ....................... INSET Day - school closed 

Tuesday 1st November .................... Children return to school 
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Harvest  

Festival 

19th October 

Road Closures - 27th September 
 

Because of crane access, Paisley Road and Titchfield Road will be subject to closures on the 27th. 

Contact Willmott Dixon Energy Services www.willmottdixon.co.uk for further information. 

If the weather is too windy for the cranes to operate, I will send an update by ‘groupcall’ e-mail. 


